
THURSDAY, DECEMBER 10, 1987, CONTINUED 

Sheriff Thurman noted that a meeting needs to be set up with the Police 

Commissioner and the Chief of Police, as well as the District Attorney and the 

Presiding Judge, concerning reimbursement from the City of Tulsa for one-half 

of the cost of the expansion of the program. 

Edwards reported that he is working with the other elected officials and 

division directors regarding smoking/nonsmoking areas and will report again 

at the next Management Conference. 

Motion by Selph, seconded by Harris, to approve a policy on illegal posses- 

sion or use of drugs, intoxicants, weapons, explosives and other dangerous items. 

Upon roll call, Harris, yes; Selph, yes; Rice, yes. Motion carried. 

The Board directed Tallent to present the above policy and the recently- 

adopted policy on safety to the Budget Board. 

Motion by Harris, seconded by Rice, to approve travel for Clayton Edwards 

to Oklahoma City, Association of County Commissioners' meeting, at an approximate 

cost of $150. Upon roll call, Harris, yes; Selph, yes; Rice, yes. - Motion carried} 
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